
 

Dear Student,  

 

The Re-registration for July 2020 session has been started.   The students who 
are eligible for re-registration to July 2020 may apply through Online re-registration 
available in the IGNOU’s website.  Please click the Register Online Tab in the 
IGNOU’s website (www.ignou.ac.in) and follow the procedures as per the link of Re-
registration. 

 

Students may kindly note that, as per the new re-registration portal “SAMARTH” it is 
mandatory that every student has to create a separate user account. Hence, the 
students will be asked to register with their Mobile No. and Email Id and create their 
account in the portal before going for actual re-registration processes.  

 

The students can submit their re-registration form for the next year/semester and 

make online payment.  Any difficulties in the process of re-registration portal may be 

brought to the notice of Regional Centre by sending email to rcmadurai@ignou.ac.in.   

  

Last date for Re-registration through online is 30th June 2020.   

 

With best wishes, 

 

Regional Director 

IGNOU, Regional Centre 

 
 

http://www.ignou.ac.in/

